
 

 

 

Hello’s and Goodbyes, 

We’re sure many of you have now met our lovely new GP Dr Sofka Morris. Dr Morris joined the Health Cen-

tre shortly after Dr Hill left and has been enjoying meeting her new Patients. 

Dr Ellwood has now finished her placement with us and is moving onto pastures new (although not too far 

away!). Dr Ellwood has been a really popular Doctor so we are sad to see her go but wish her all the luck in 

the future. 

We also say Goodbye to Molly who has been doing a fantastic job of helping in Reception over the last few 

months. 

Flu Clinic’s  

If you are eligible for a flu vaccination please book it 

today. 

Clinics on Saturday 21st September 

                  Saturday 28th September 

                 Saturday 12th October 

Speak to Reception to book your appointment. 

If you want to give up smoking and need help to quit you can book an  

appointment with our Healthcare Assistant Hannah.  

Quitting smoking is easier with the right support  


